
Elders – Here to serve you 
Ken Treybig, Pastor – (903) 844-9246 Scott Hammer – (903) 845-5189 
Frank McCrady – (903) 845-6882 Les McCullough – (903) 636-5585  
Melton McNeely – (903) 769-3394 Leroy Neff – (903) 636-5248  
John Trotter – (903) 636-4515 Leon Walker – (903) 636-4928 

 
 
 
 
 
 
East Texas: 708 E Broadway, 
Gladewater – 2:30 PM 
Song Leader – Wynn Worthen 
Pianist – Wesley Johnson 
Sermonette – Rod Gehrke 
Sermon – Ken Treybig 
 
Ruston: Holiday Inn Express, 
Ruston – 1 PM 
Song Leader – Steve Barnette 
Pianist – Johna Barnette 
Sermonette – Gordon McCarty 
Sermon – John Trotter 
 
General Announcements 
Sabbath School 

Sabbath School will meet this 
week. Please get a snack and 
come to the classroom after ser-
vices.  
 
Men’s Leadership Club 

Men’s Leadership Club will 
meet tonight, 45 minutes after 
services at the Gladewater hall 
in the classroom. 

 
Teen Garage Sale 

If you have donations for the 
teen garage sale, they will be 
accepted this Sunday during 
volleyball practice at the Big 
Sandy Middle School Gym 
from 9-11 AM. Please contact 
Nanette Ditto if you need to 
schedule a drop-off at another 
time or if you have large items 
that need picked up. Thank you 
in advance for your support. 

Volleyball Practice 
Volleyball practice will be at 

the Big Sandy Middle School 
Gym tomorrow, Sunday, from 
9-11 AM. The first regional 
volleyball weekend of this sea-
son will be in Austin on the 
weekend of November 2-3. 
More details will come soon. 
 
Snacks 

There will be no snacks next 
Sabbath, October 26, due to the 
60th Anniversary dinner. 

 
60th Anniversary Event 

This year marks the 60th year 
of a congregation in the Big 
Sandy – Gladewater area. We 
will celebrate this milestone 
with a dinner in the ALERT 
Academy dining hall starting at 
6:30 PM next Saturday night, 
October 26. The cost is 
$15/person and ALERT needs a 
final number by Monday morn-
ing, so if you want to come and 
have not yet registered you 
must do so this weekend. Go to: 
https://cogwa.wufoo.com/forms
/r7w9s7/ to register. All current 
and former Church of God 
members are invited to join us 
for dinner and a presentation of 
historic photos and information 
in the Teakwood Rooms. 

Remember to send Brenda 
Hogg any photos or other mem-
orabilia you wish to share 

ASAP so a PowerPoint presen-
tation can be created. 
 
Location of Services 

Next Sabbath, October 26, 
there will be a dinner at ALERT 
celebrating the 60th anniversary 
of the Church. In order to ac-
commodate the number of addi-
tional guests we are expecting, 
church services will be at the 
Gladewater High School Audi-
torium starting at 2:30 PM. 

 
Camp Conference 

This year’s Camp Conference 
will be at the office in Allen 
October 28-30. We would ap-
preciate your prayers for God’s 
inspiration and blessing on our 
discussions and planning for 
next year’s program. 
 
Houston Campout 

This year’s Houston Family 
Campout will be November 8-
10 at Lake Livingston State 
Park. Campsites are $30 for the 
first person and $10 for each 
additional person (no charge for 
children 3 and under). Activities 
begin with dinner from 6-9 p.m. 
on Friday evening. Flyers with 
more details are available on the 
Information Table for any who 
at interested in attending. 
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Winter Family Weekend 
Plans are being finalized for 

the Winter Family Weekend, 
which runs from Tuesday even-
ing, December 24, through Sat-
urday night, December 28. Spe-
cial rates have again been nego-
tiated with The Galt House. 
Pick up a copy of the “Fact 
Sheet” from the Information 
Table or see the web page at 
www.members.cogwa.org/wfw 
for more details and instructions 
on how to register. Early regis-
tration is deeply appreciated 
since it helps so much with the 
planning. 
 
Winter Camp 

Teens from around the coun-
try will be gathering in Wiscon-
sin for winter fun, friends and 
spiritual education. Winter 
Camp will run from Dec. 27 to 
Jan. 1. Staff and camper appli-
cations are now being accepted. 
The staff application deadline is 
Nov. 1, and the camper applica-
tion deadline is Nov. 15. For 
more information and to regis-
ter online, please visit the 
COGWA Youth Camps website 
at http://camps.cogwa.org. 


